
 

Sun 일 Mon 월 Tue화 Wed수 Thu목 Fri금 Sat토 
1 

Some trust in 
chariots, and some 
in horses: but we 
will remember the 
name of the LORD 
our God.  Ps.20:7 

2 
Pray that the NK 
authorities set aside 
their efforts to clamp 
down on “anti-
socialist” behavior. 

3 
Pray that the 
strengthening of NK 
relations with China 
and Russia lead to 
peace in the region. 

4 
Give thanks for the 
reopening of 
communication lines 
between Seoul and 
Pyongyang. 

5 
Pray for greater 
communication 
between North and 
South Korea 
leading to peace. 

6 
Pray for the 
students of the 
Fourth River 
Cultural Research 
Center starting their 
summer vacation. 

7 
Give thanks for 
God’s provision for 
funds to complete 
Phase 1 of the Three 
Seas Center this 
year. 

8 
If the Son 
therefore shall 
make you free, ye 
shall be free 
indeed. 
John 8:36 

9 
Pray that the NK 
leadership be more 
accepting of 
international 
assistance. 

10 
Pray for overall 
improvement in 
the Covid-19 
situations and that 
NK open its 
borders. 

11 
Pray that the 
regional travel 
restriction 
preventing U.S. 
NGOs entering NK 
be rescinded. 

12 
Pray that the various 
international NGOs 
providing food and 
medical assistance to 
the North be able to 
fulfill their purposes. 

13 
Pray for summer 
schools, camps, and 
programs under way 
especially for North 
Korean resettlers in 
the South. 

14 
Pray that a favorable 
decision by the 
Court concerning the 
religious status of 
the Three Seas 
Center be delivered 
next week. 

15 
Fatherland 

Liberation Day 
May there come true 
liberation to the 
whole land. 

16 
Pray that the NK 
leadership seek not 
to control but to 
encourage freer 
commerce. 

17 
Pray for good 
harvests and 
healthy livestock 
to increase food 
supplies in the 
North. 

18 
Pray for wisdom 
international 
leaders in relation 
to North Korea. 

19 
Pray for a good and 
united perspective 
on North Korea 
among Church 
leaders in South 
Korea. 

20 
Pray for more 
prayer and more 
worshippers 
praying at the 
Three Seas Center 

21 
Pray for the 
establishment of a 
prayer place at the 
Three Seas Center 
on the location of the 
future prayer center. 

22 
And he answered, 
Fear not: for they 
that be with us are 
more than they that 
be with them. 
2 Kings 6:16 

23 
Pray that North 
Korea lay aside 
nuclear weapons 
development even 
while developing 
nuclear energy. 

24 
Pray that ordinary 
soldiers have 
adequate food and 
not be 
overworked. 

25 
Songun Day 
Celebrating the 

Military First policy. 
 

May Christ be put 
first in North Korea. 

26 
Pray that God 
raise up an army 
of intercessors for 
North Korea 
around the world. 

27 
Pray for investors in 
the waste plastic to 
green hydrogen project 
that can provide 
operation funding for 
the Three Seas Center 
and programs. 

28 
Pray that the road 
and retaining wall 
work underway at 
the Three Seas 
Center go smoothly 
and safely. 

29 
…the LORD opened 
the eyes of the young 
man; and he saw: 
and, behold, the 
mountain was full of 
horses and chariots of 
fire…  2Kings 6:17 

30 
May the leadership 
of NK seek better 
relations with all 
nations. 

31 
Pray for adequate 
food supplies for 
all the people of 
North Korea. 

 
Celebrating liberation 
from Japan 
August 15, 1945 

 
Korean People’s Army 

senior leaders 
celebrating  Songun 

Day 

The Fourth River Project 
Preparing for the opening of North Korea at Jesus Abbey’s Three Seas Center 

A place of preparation through prayer, labor and instruction 

T
he

 F
ou

rt
h 

R
iv

er
 P

ro
je

ct
 P

ra
ye

r 
C

al
en

d
ar

 

w
w

w
.t

h
ef

ou
rt

h
ri

ve
r.

or
g

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

 

2021 


